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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Btreet, E.C.3.
8th March, 1949.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your menorandum
of the 2nd instant relative to the dredger TINDIA",
I have to refer you to your report No.ll7207 and
shall be glad to receive your remarks ass to whether,
in your opinion, the proposal to postpone the complebion
of the Special Survey until the vessel is withdrawn
from service in July next merits favourable consideration,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,

LONDON.

009008 -0090i4.008%



